

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

(0115) 956 1337 office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

2nd September 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are really sorry to start the new year off with some sad news. Some of you may be aware that Mrs Tomlinson was expecting a baby. Unfortunately, her daughter, Isabelle, was born prematurely and was lost.

I know you will all be thinking of her and the family and keeping them in your thoughts at this sad time.

Obviously she will not be at school for a period of time. Whilst she is off work, we have been able to secure Ms Sandiford, who taught in nursery last year when Mrs Tomlinson was working part-time. Ms Sandiford is a fantastic teacher who knows the school really well, already has good working relationships with the staff and knows the returning nursery children.

Thank you for your support at this difficult time.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Seeley Head Teacher







